
Mrs. Florence Grunstra 
17 Know Place 
Clifton, New Jersey 07013 

Dear Mrs. Grunstra: 

April 5, 1978 

We are greatl appreciative of your thoughtfulness in sending 
us a copy of the b ok 11 Armenian Miniature Painting11 \'/hie we \'1111 
treasure in our ne~ Religious Museum where it may be seen by all 
interested persons. 

We are very grateful. 

May God bless you and your loved ones always. 

Prayerfu 11 y, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 


